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TO:   PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
FROM:  DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
   Philip J Powlick, Division Director 
   William Duncan, Manager, Telecommunications 
   Shauna Benvegnu-Springer, Utility Analyst 
   Mark Long, Utility Analyst 
 
SUBJECT: Request of Pineview West Water Company for a special assessment 

and rate increase 
 
RE:     Docket No. 08-2438-01 
 
DATE:  December 18, 2008 
 
STATUS REPORT: 
 
Pineview West Water Company submitted a request for a rate increase on November 20, 2008.  
In addition, Pineview West Water Company has also requested a special assessment.   
 
We have reviewed the request and started a preliminary compliance audit.  Some of the 
information is still forthcoming needed to review for the rate increase, but the information 
needed for the special assessment is largely complete.  Due to the pressing need to repair the 
water system, we recommend that this case be bifurcated into two parts and  the special 
assessment reviewed without delay.    
 
   
 
cc: Tom Forte, Technologies Management Today 
 Beckie Gilette, Access Point, Inc.,  
 


